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Marge Schmuckal - Re: 970 Baxter Blvd - 2014-01837 - 429-1-001

From: "Roger Flannery" <signdesi@maine.rr.com>

To: "Marge Schmuckal" <MES@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 8/26/2014 8.09 AM

Subject: Re: 970 Baxter Blvd - 2014-01837 - 429-1-001

Marge,

o ¢ - -
The short wall is 163" x 50' or 8150 5.f. ¥ ¢ ,L - 407 5 }
The long wall is 250' x 50' or 12,500s.f. k57 = (26 # mAL
The two existing signs are 48" x 118 3/8" or 39 s.f. each for a total of 78 s.f.

The new signs are 36" x 155" or 39 s.f. each for a total of 78 s.f. —— Fe,e/‘b b o No T

Thanks, Ve ‘C LM/T /YL\Q ?/

Roger 5L q f_é ‘ \vﬂ 4 {
— el

Sign Design, Inc. %X/\:i

P.O. Box 207

Westbrook, ME 04098
207-856-2600
207-256-7600 (fax)
www.signsinmaine.com

From: Marge Schmuckal
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 11:08 AM

To: signdesi@maine.rr.com
Subject: 970 Baxter Blvd - 2014-01837 - 425-1-001

Roger,

I need some more information concerning the sign install. I need to know the dimensions of the side(s} of
the building that the sign wil go on. - Also the size of existing signs. You can not have more than 5% of the
wall face with a sign on it. It also looks like you will be placing two signs, not one. Please confirm information
- your permit is on hold untit I can get the information to review for compliance.

thank you,

Marge Schmuckal

Zoning Administrator

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions, As
a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media
if requested.
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